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Submission: The area has suffered due to a downturn in the mining industry and most families I know are now managing on less
money than they used to. Many permanent jobs for miners have been replaced by contractors on a substantially lower rate. I
don’t believe the rate rise is affordable for a lot of the shires residents.





